
 

 
 
 

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 

Regulation 14 

Developer Contributions Supplementary Planning Document  

Adoption Statement 

 
Derbyshire Dales District Council adopted the Developer Contributions Supplementary Planning 
Document on 19th February 2020. 
 
The SPD will apply to that part of the Derbyshire Dales District Council area for which it is the 
local planning authority, and is a Supplementary Planning Document for the Derbyshire Dales 
Local Plan 2017. 
 
Copies of the Supplementary Planning Document and the Consultation Statement which 
outlines the Council’s response to the main issues raised on the draft consultation 
Supplementary Planning Document are available for inspection at the following locations: 
 

 Derbyshire Dales District Council, Town Hall, Bank Road, Matlock DE4 3NN 
 The Arc Leisure Centre, 1 Bakewell Road, Matlock DE4 3AZ 
 Matlock Library, Steep Turnpike, Matlock DE4 3DP 
 Ashbourne Leisure Centre, Clifton Road, Ashbourne DE6 1DR 
 Ashbourne Library, Compton, Ashbourne DE6 1DA 
 Wirksworth Leisure Centre, Hannage Way, Wirksworth DE4 4JG 
 Wirksworth Library, Town Hall, Wirksworth DE4 4EU 

 
The documents can also be viewed and downloaded from the Council’s website at 
www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/DeveloperContributionsSPD 
 
Any person aggrieved by the Developer Contributions Supplementary Planning Document must 
promptly apply to the High Court for permission to apply for a judicial review of the decision to 
adopt the Supplementary Planning Document within three months of the adoption date. 
 
Steve Capes 
Head of Regeneration and Policy 
Derbyshire Dales District Council 
Town Hall, Bank Road, Matlock, Derbyshire DE4 3NN 
20th February 2020 


